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‘Let all that you do be done in love’ – 1 Corinthians 16:14 

A	Prayer	to	Share:	

	

Thank you Lord for keeping us safe this half term, 

Thank you for the talents and gifts You gave us, 

Thank you for guiding us as we learn, 

Thank you Lord, 

Amen 
	

Week	Summary:	

It	has	been	a	busy	week	with	our	Enrichment	Day	yesterday	that	focused	on	Bri1sh	Values	in	
the	morning	and	Poetry	in	the	a/ernoon.	Today	we	had	a	talk	from	our	PCSO’s	to	the	Infant	
classes	and	Year	1	finished	their	Fire	of	London	topic	in	drama6c	style.	

I	would	like	to	say	a	special	thank	you	to	Linda	Coombes	who	made	an	applique	for	the	
school,	which	we	have	put	up	in	Reception.	It	looks	great	and	is	very	much	appreciated.	

Finally	I	would	like	say	a	huge	well	done	to	everyone	involved	in	the	school	for	SMC	recently	
being	ranked	the	best	school	in	Bracknell	and	3rd	best	in	Berkshire.	It	is	not	all	about	rankings	
but	it	is	nice	to	get	recognition	for	the	hard	work	that	is	put	in	by	all.	

	

‘Success through application built on a foundation of faith and community’ 
	

Hello and welcome.  
Witam I zapraszam wszystkich.  

Hola y bienvenida a todos. 
Kumusta at maligayang pagdating sa lahat.  

Ciao e benvenuto a tutti 
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DIARY	DATES	
Please	note	these	dates	are	subject	to	change	

Monday	20th	February	 All	Day	 Inset	Day	
Tuesday	21st	February	 8:50am	 Return	to	School	
Tuesday	7th	March	 3:15pm	 PTA	Year	6	Cake	Sale	
Tuesday	7th	March	 3.30pm-6.00pm	 Early	Parent’s	Evening	

(Information	on	how	to	book	time	slots	will	
go	out	on	Tuesday	21st	Feb)	

Thursday	9th	March	 6.00pm-8.30pm	 Late	Parent’s	Evening	
(Information	on	how	to	book	time	slots	will	
go	out	on	Tuesday	21st	Feb)	

Monday	20th	to	Friday	24th	
March	

3:15pm	 Scholastic	Book	Fayre	

Friday	24th	March	 All	Day	 Science	Enrichment	Day	
Friday	24th	March	 All	Day	 Red	Nose	Day	(to	be	confirmed)	
Thursday	30th	March	 All	Day	 PTA	Easter	Activities	
Friday	31st	March	 1:45pm	 Break	up	for	Easter	Holidays	
Tuesday	18th	April	 8:50am	 Return	to	School	
	

I	hope	you	all	have	a	fun	and	safe	week.	

	

Kind	regards,	

David Masters	

	


